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 12. PORT ASKAIG REDEVELOPMENT 

  
The Executive considered a recommendation from the Organisational Development 
Policy and Performance Group requesting that, in view of the degree of overspend 
incurred by the Port Askaig Redevelopment Project, that this project be the subject of a 
financial audit. 
 

Decision 

 
To agree that this project be the subject of a financial audit and to refer the report to 
the Audit Committee for attention with a request that they report back to the Executive 
with their findings. 
 
(Reference: Extract from Minutes of Organisational Development Policy and 
Performance Group of 11 February 2009 and Report by Head of Roads and Amenity 
Services dated 30 January 2009, submitted) 

 

 
  
 


